
 

 

 

BUSINESSES URGED TO PREPARE FOR NHS COVID-19 APP 

 
Pubs, restaurants, hairdressers, cinemas and other venues across England and Wales are 
being urged to download QR codes to prepare for public rollout of new app. 

The NHS COVID-19 app is currently being trialled and will launch on Thursday 24 
September in England and Wales, including QR check-in at venues 

QR codes will be an important way for NHS Test and Trace in England and NHS Test, 
Trace, Protect in Wales to contact multiple people if coronavirus outbreaks are identified in 
venues 

Businesses across England and Wales like pubs, restaurants, hairdressers and cinemas are 
being urged to ensure they have NHS QR code posters visible on entry so customers who 
have downloaded the new NHS COVID-19 app can use their smartphones to easily check-
in. 

 
See: https://www.gov.uk/government/news/businesses-urged-to-prepare-for-nhs-covid-19-
app?utm_source=7f150dd4-1732-4286-9945-
b676628dcad6&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=govuk-
notifications&utm_content=immediate 
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